Umpire Randolph Howard’s Funeral Arrangements

August 1, 2010

Dear Members,

 It is with deep regret and sadness that I inform you that one of our Senior Member and former Scheduler of Toronto and District Cricket Association, Mr. Randolph Howard passed away on Friday July 29th 2010 at North York General Hospital.

Viewing will be on Monday August 2nd 2010 from 6.00pm to 9.00pm at the Ogden Funeral Home at Midland and Sheppard Avenue.

On Tuesday August 3rd 2010 funeral services will take place at the St. Ciprian Anglican Church, 1080 Finch Avenue East. Toronto

Viewing will be at the Church from 10.00am to 11.00am. A reception will follow after the service at the Church.

Donations will be appreciated for the leukemia Canadian Cancer Society.

Regards,

Azad Khan (Secretary of Canada Cricket Umpires Association)
